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Maj. General Dunbar and Staff to Address Sen. Testin’s Committee  

Public and Media Invited to Attend Hearing, Tour DMA, and Learn about Emergency Management 

Madison – The Senate Committee on Workforce Development, Military Affairs, and Senior 

Issues will convene at 11:30 A.M. on Thursday, July 27th to hear testimony from Major General 

Dunbar and his staff. The hearing, which will provide an overview of the Department of Military 

Affairs (DMA), will be held in Room A-111 of the DMA building at 2400 Wright St. in 

Madison. Committee members will also tour the facility. 

“DMA’s Division of Emergency Management has been particularly busy this year, dealing with 

flooding in Southeastern and Central parts of the state, and helping clean up tornado damage in 

Northwestern Wisconsin,” said committee chairman Patrick Testin.  “I look forward to hearing 

from Maj. General Dunbar about the operation of his department – the successes they’ve had and 

the challenges they face.” 

The public and members of the media are invited to attend the hearing and participate in the tour. 

Those planning to accompany the committee on the tour of the facilities should be prepared to 

present a photo ID. 
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